
August 24, 2023 

The Board of Trustees met on August 24, 2023 at 6:30 pm for a special meeting concerning village police 
protection. 
Roll call was taken.  Present were Village President Edens, Clerk Harrison, Trustees Baker, J. Campbell, R. 
Campbell, Cimei, Raiter, and Trone.  Absent Treasurer Edens. 
 
Village President Michelle Edens recently received Officer Paula Lendy resignation letter leaving the 
Village with no police protection.   PC Sheriff Boedigheimer was in contact with Edens about 
entering into an Intergovernmental Agreement with the Sheriff’s office.  The agreement states a deputy 
will be in the Village a minimum of 10 hrs/week. 
After the board reviewed the agreement and some discussion, it was unanimously decided to move 
forward with this contract. 
Trustee Trone made a motion to enter into the Intergovernmental Agreement with the PC Sheriff’s Office 
with a second coming from J. Campbell.  Motion carried. 
Edens will request police presence the evening of the car show in September. 
 
There was no further business.  J. Campbell made a motion to adjourn, Trone seconded, motion carried. 
Meeting was adjourned at 7:00 pm. 
 
 
____________________ 
Patricia Harrison 
Village Clerk 
 
 
 


